
 
 

From: Seb Melluzzo [mailto:smelluzzo@banktcnb.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, March 04, 2009 1:41 PM 
To: Comments 
Subject: FDIC Assessment 
 
If we continue to pour billions in to Citi and AIG why not ear mark Treasury money into the FDIC 
Insurance Fund.   
  
Have the divident payments from the US Treeasury's preferred stock Capital Purchase Program 
be earmarked for the FDIC Insurance Fund. 
  
  


